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Hunting Licenses 

 

Lifetime license holders who have not received theirs in the mail can come to our office to have 

a replacement printed until November 1st at no cost.  After November 1st, lifetime license holders 

will have to pay for a replacement license.  To date, the DEC has not announced the dates of the 

second round of Deer Management Permits. 

 

Woodsedge Board Seeks New Members 

 

The Town of Lansing Housing Authority (LHA), which owns and operates the Woodsedge 

Senior Apartments locally, is looking to fill two vacancies on its board of directors.  The board 

meets on the 4th Monday of the month at 7:00 PM.  If you have some experience with aging 

issues or property management, you are invited to learn more about this volunteer opportunity by 

contacting David Stoyell, LHA Board Chair, by phone (607) 533-7947 or email 

- davestoyell@gmail.com.   

 

Tompkins County Chamber of Commerce Community Conversation: Lansing 

 

On October 11th, Jessie attended a Community Conversation hosted by the Tompkins Chamber.  

It was a round table discussion with local government leaders, business owners, and non-profit 

organizations.  Jessie participated in the topic of Rural Community Needs and how to address 

those needs.   

 

Board Vacancies 

 

A reminder from last month, listed below will be the vacancies as of December 31, 2023. The 

chairs of each board/council have been notified of which members terms are expiring. 

Incumbents wishing to be reappointed must submit an application for reappointment.  

Applications will be available on the Town’s website through October 23rd.  Paper applications 

will be available at the Town Clerk’s office and can be e-mailed, if requested. Notice of 

vacancies are posted on bulletin boards located in the Town Hall. 

 Planning Board – 3 vacancies: (1) 7-year term and (2) 1-year terms 

 Zoning Board of Appeals – 2 vacancies: (1) 5-year term and (1) 1-year term 

 Board of Ethics – 1 vacancy: (1) 5-year term 

 Conservation Advisory Council – 5 vacancies: (5) 2-year terms 

 

Relevies of Unpaid Water and Sewer Bills 

 

Delinquent water accounts with balances have been relieved on 2024 Town and County Tax 

Bills.   
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